
TO:             Invitees
FROM:       Rob Shannon
DATE:        June 9, 2020
RE:             NBER Summer Institute 2020, Asset Pricing Workshop

On behalf of Ralph Koijen and Sydney Ludvigson, I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER Summer Institute Asset Pricing Workshop.  The meeting will be held, virtually, on July 9 and 10.  Please note the session on July 9 will the held jointly with the Macro, Money and Financial Frictions group.  The preliminary program is here: https://conference.nber.org/sched/SI20AP.

Invited participants may join the meeting via Zoom.  In addition, the meeting will be publicly live-streamed for broader access but not recorded.  Please do not share this invitation or the Zoom link, but feel free to suggest that students and colleagues who are interested in following the proceedings visit the NBER's Summer Institute 2020 webpage in July for further information on the livestream link.

http://conference.nber.org/confer/2020/SI2020/SI2020.html

Please accept this invitation by June 26 if you wish to participate in the Zoom meeting.  To reply, please visit the NBER Conference Department's web reply form at <<replyurl>>.  The Zoom link will be sent to you on the day before the meeting.

Please join us in welcoming to the Asset Pricing group four new members, and in welcoming back one previous member:Â¦nbsp; Anna Cieslak, Sam Hartzmark, Christian Opp, and Cecilia Parlatore will join the AP group as faculty research fellows this year, while Mark Grinblatt has rejoined our group as a research associate after an absence to serve on the NBER board. We very much look forward to the intellectual contributions each will bring in the coming years.

Further Summer Institute information, including programs (when available) and information for presenters, can be found on the Summer Institute 2020 page.  Please direct questions and requests for additional information to me at rshannon@nber.org.




